
Denton Quilt Guild General Meeting Minutes
Tuesday April 16, 2024-7:00 pm

Ninety-nine members and five guests were present.

The meeting was called to order by Claudia Kopel at 7:08 pm.

Board member positions were announced: 
Juliet Thomas will assume the new communications position in charge of newsletter and 
webmaster duties.
Emanda Johnson assumes photographer position.
Tammy Epler assumes the librarian position.

Membership voted to accept Kim Anger as treasurer for 2024-2026.

Committee Updates:

Membership: Reminder to renew and submit a photo.

Retreats: The May retreat is open to non-members. Contact Deb Repp.

Newsletter: Juliet requested suggestions for both newsletter and website to be sent to her. Please 
update Bee information. Send guild related photos to her by email, please.

Community Outreach: Examples of the initiative block and the Kids Kwilt  Challenge were 
shown.  The Goose project needs to have at least 6 flying geese included in the design.

Raffle Quilt: The drawing will be held at the May meeting. The Frisco Quilt Guild brought their 
raffle quilt to show and sell tickets.

Alternative Gift Fair: Prissy shared some of the items donated so far and reminded members to 
be working on items for the sale.

Workshops: Upcoming workshops were reviewed. Members were reminded of the expense 
involved in getting speakers and workshops.

Claudia announced that the 2024-2025 budget was approved by the board and will be available 
for review on the website. She thanked Juliet and Kim for their work on it.

Nonie introduced Diane Martha, program speaker.

Show and Tell and door prize drawings were done.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm.




